
Benton-Stearns Education District 

Speech Language Pathologist 

Part-Time 

The Benton-Stearns Education District #6383 is seeking qualified applicants for a part-
time Speech Language Pathologist for the 2021-2022 School Year.  This is a .6 FTE 
position providing home based services in our six member districts. The position 
includes 109 days to be flexed over 12 months beginning August 30, 2021. This position 
will require the candidate to travel.    

Required Qualifications: 

Candidates must have a Minnesota license(s).   

Starting salary based upon training and experience.  
Posting Open Until Filled 
Interviews will occur as applications are received. 
  
Interested parties should send an application (located on the Benton Stearns web site 
https://www.bentonstearns.k12.mn.us/about1 ), letter of intent, resume, transcripts, and 3 
reference letters to: 
  
Benton Stearns Education District 
Sue Currens-Supervisor 
517 2nd Street South-PO Box 299 
Sartell, MN 56377 
scurrens@bentonstearns.k12.mn.us 

320-252-8427 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bentonstearns.k12.mn.us%2Fabout1&data=04%7C01%7Cscsu-edpost%40stcloudstate.edu%7Caacb7215100e48459b7f08d96247f242%7C5011c7c60ab446ab9ef4fae74a921a7f%7C0%7C0%7C637648883413979058%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2F%2FB44SchcvtuNrqiBNRoSnM%2FD%2BEQVrWjhOH7AW6KWr8%3D&reserved=0
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